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Dear parents, carers and students 

 

Pick Ups and Drop Offs from School 
 

Please can I remind parents/carers that pick-ups or drop-offs to school must take place at the front 
of the school, that is the New Lane entrance and not via the staff or visitors’ car-park at the back of 
school.  Can parents/carers also refrain from using the small car-park adjacent to the school; this 
car-park is private property and the staff and users of the site require constant access. 
This is to ensure student safety.  Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 

Spotlight on Safeguarding: 
 

Please see attached this month’s Safeguarding Bulletin that is distributed to all parents/carers in 
YLT secondary schools. 
 

Remember – if you have any concerns about the safety and wellbeing of your child or any other 
student at Sherburn High School you can contact our DSL, Ruth Marsh, your child’s Head of Year 
or use the “Tell Us” link on our website. 
 

Also attached to today’s letter home is information about free online workshops for parents/carers 
and students delivered by the NHS Wellbeing in Mind Team. 
 

Important Dates for your Diary: 
 

This term is always a busy one, see below for some key dates for your diary – including notification 
of an early closure due to Open Evening and our training days. 
 

Date Event Key Information 

Thursday 2nd October Open Evening School closes at 1:55 p.m. for students 

Tuesday 7th October Year 11 visit to UCAS 
Fair 

Students attend in uniform and return to 
school for afternoon lessons 

Thursday 9th October Year 12 Geography 
trip  

 

Thursday 16th October Post 16 Open Evening An opportunity for students, parents and 
carers to see what our sixth form has to 
offer!  

Monday 20th October Year 11 PPE 2 
examinations  

 

Wednesday 22nd and 
Thursday 23rd October 

Year 7 parent/carers 
maths mornings 

Different mornings depending on tutor 
groups. 
 

Runs from 9 a.m. – 10.45 a.m. 

Friday 24th October YLT Training Day School closed to students 

http://www.sherburnhigh.co.uk/


 

Tuesday 4th November Year 7 Meet the Form 
tutor 

On-line meetings for parents/carers with 
form tutors 

Tuesday 18th November Year 9 STEM 
Challenge 

 

Friday 21st November Year 11 Reward Trip 
 

Friday 28th November School Training Day School closed to students 

Tuesday 9th December P16 London Trip 
 

Friday 12th December Year 11 Careers Day 
 

Monday 15th December Year 13 PPEs 
 

Friday 19th December School closes for 
holidays 

School closes at 12:25 p.m. to students 

Monday 5th January School Training Day School closed to students 

Tuesday 6th January School re-opens Day one of term two 

 

Parental Communication Information 

Please find attached our updated Parental Communication Information Guide. 

And finally… 

Last Friday we celebrated “Roald Dahl Day” – huge congratulations go to Caylee Pratt and Rory 
Elmes who were the first “Wonka Bar” winners!!!!  

Thank you as always for your on-going support, 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher  

 
 


